
  
 

 

 

 

December 29, 2023 

 

 

Board Memo 167-2023: STC Closures – RIF Complete 

 

Executive Board, 

 

NAPS HQ has been continuously engaged and monitoring the STC RIF impacts that would have been effective 

today, December 29, 2023.  NAPS has received confirmation that all STC RIF impacted EAS have been placed 

into new positions. 

 

Thank you, and be safe. 

 

 

NAPS Headquarters 
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